
Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. 
83 Eagle Chase  

Woodbury, NY 11797 
(516) 802-7103 

 

 

June 21, 2022 

 

Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips,  
 
Please find enclosed revisions to Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. (the Company)’s tariff schedule, 
P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, which are transmitted electronically in compliance with the requirements of the 
Public Service Commission of the State of New York.  
 

P.S.C. No. 2 – Water 
Eleventh Revised Leaf No. 12 

Ninth Revised Leaf No. 13 
Effective December 1, 2022 

 
The Company requests an operating revenue increase of $44,646 or 20.6%.  Further, the Company 
requests an initial effective date of December 1, 2022 for the proposed increase.  The primary divers of 
the increase are increased operating expenses such as purchased power, treatment chemicals, repairs & 
maintenance, and water testing expenses. Also enclosed are a schedule comparing the proposed and 
currently effective rates, and a comparative income statement supporting the requested increase.   
 
The Company requests a waiver of newspaper publication requirements pursuant to Public Service Law 
§89-c(10) and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1. The Company will provide direct notification to its customs of the 
proposed increase by mail.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Jeffrey Fuller  
President  

 Received: 06/21/2022 


